The College of New Jersey
Graduate Programs Advisory Council (GPAC)

Minutes of  January 28th, 2004
Present: Claire Lindberg, Michele Tarter, Clifford Williams, Suzanne Pasch, BrendaLeake, Janice Kisthardt, Paul Stephens and Mark Woodford
Excused: Jean Graham
The minutes of November 12, 2003 were approved as corrected.
Dean’s Report:

Suzanne reported that the Graduate fee policy is an administrative change, not a governance change. She will obtain the required signatures needed.
GRE Admission Selection Policy: The recommended pilot program modifying the Graduate Record Examination (GRE) requirement for incoming graduate nursing students has been set for one year. It will begin in the spring of  2004. 

Director’s Report:

Paul distributed a Graduate Admission Activity report as of 1/27/04. A detailed report will be available on February 11, 2004. 
Old Business

Suzanne reported that the proposal for the Masters of Arts in Teaching: Early Childhood Specialization 
New Business
Suzanne gave an account on the approval process for partnership with Performance Learning Systems and the Regional Training Center. EDPD is the course prefix so that other institutions would understand that the courses are professional development, not a class in a TCNJ degree.

Suzanne described proposed GPAC goals for the Spring 2004 semester.

1. Pilot proposals of GRE requirements.
2. Discussion of technology issues for some graduate students.

3. Graduate assistantship definition, monetary compensation and implications of on and off-campus schedules.
 Because of time, Mark will email GPAC members concerning committee membership and attendance at meetings. 
